
August 21, 2019 

To the office of the City Clerk, 

Please add the Sound of Music organization to the Committee of the Whole agenda for September 9, 2019 

agenda for consideration by Council so that we have an opportunity to share with Council the Sound of Music 

Annual Report. 

Further, at this meeting we will be requesting that the position of a Council Appointed Ex Officio member of 

our Board be reinstated.  

This will also provide an opportunity for any members of Council to ask questions of Sound of Music 

representatives. We will be registering a delegate to speak at this same meeting and would greatly appreciate it 

if the Clerks department would add this item to the agenda. 

Thank you. 

Myles D. Rusak 

Executive Director 

Burlington Sound of Music Festival 
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